
TO:  UPHS Physicians and Staff 

FROM:   Michael Feldman, Medical Director, Flow Cytometry 

DATE:  October 24 

RE:   Flow Cytometry Send-out Testing 

 
Effective October 24, 2022 the following tests will be outsourced to the Children’s 
Hospital of LA reference laboratory as a result of a communication from the 
University of Washington stating the laboratory is no longer accepting samples:   
 

• ALL MRD – Children’s Hospital of LA 
 
 
The AML MRD will continue to be sent to Hematologics. 
 
 
The sample must be sent with the requisition.  Results will automatically populate 
in Pennchart following their completion at the reference laboratory. 
 

 
 
Questions may be directed to: 
 
Michael Feldman MD- Medical Director 
Email: Michael.Feldman2@pennmedicine.upenn.edu 
Cellular contact : 267-216-4135 
 

 
Amy Tojino- Associate Administrative Director 
Email: amy.tojino@pennmedicine.upenn.edu 
Cellular contact : 267-593-0101 
 

 
 

 


